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Maine has been a leader in tackling plastic pollution.  I oppose efforts by some in the 
legislature to put that progress at risk.
Therefore I am opposed to LD 69. I support keeping the provisions in current law that
reasonably regulate the use of plastic, paper and single-use bags in the retail industry. 
The people of Maine do not want to go backward. Plastic pollution is choking our 
wildlife, littering our waters, and fueling the climate crisis.


